
		

December 13, 2016 

Todd R. Cornett 
Siting Division Manager 

Katie Clifford 
Siting Analyst 

Oregon Department of Energy 
625 Marion St., NE 
Salem OR  97301 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL:  todd.cornett@oregon.gov and 
katie.clifford@oregon.gov 

Re: Notification of Withdrawal of Jordan Cove Energy Project, L.P.’s Application for 
Site Certificate 

Dear Mr. Cornett and Ms. Clifford: 

This letter serves as formal notification to the Oregon Energy Facility Siting Council 
(“Council”) and the Oregon Department of Energy (“Department”) that Jordan Cove 
Energy Project, L.P. (“JCEP”) hereby withdraws its Application for Site Certificate for 
the South Dunes Power Plant (“Application”) from further consideration by the Council 
and the Department.  We will be directing our legal counsel to file a motion in the 
contested case to dismiss the contested case as moot and take any other steps required to 
effectuate the withdrawal of the Application. 

Please cease all activities associated with the Application, and please provide a final 
accounting of the cost reimbursement budget under the Cost Reimbursement Agreement 
between JCEP and the Department. 

Thank you for all your efforts with regard to the South Dunes Power Plant. 

Sincerely, 

 

Meagan Masten 

cc: Steven Pfeiffer, Perkins Coie LLP 
Teresa Jacobs, Perkins Coie LLP 

	


